Northumberland Quality Assurance Process
Early Help Assessment
Dear Parent/Carer

You and your family have recently had an Early Help Assessment completed and regular team around the family meetings held to support you and your family.

Please can you give us your feedback on this process; we would value your views and comments so that we can make any amendments if necessary to the Early Help Process for Northumberland.

Your current Lead Professional will email this to EHA@northumberland.gov.uk
Vanessa Easton

Early Help Co-ordinator 

Name of Family:

EHA ID no:

	Was the Early Help Assessment and process explained to you and by whom?
Please circle Y /N

Comments:



	Did you find that the Early Help Process met you and your family’s needs?

Please circle Y /N

Comments:



	(Question to be directed to an Adult within the family) Did this process have a positive impact on your family? 



	(Question to be directed to the child/children within the family please consider age of the child/children and the professional best placed to ask the question).What are you happy about at home/school (please ask the child/children to comment or to draw a picture).



	Did you receive minutes of those meetings and copies of the action plans?

Please circle Y /N

Comments:



	Did you agree to the closure of the Early Help Assessment? Please circle Y /N

Comments:



	Do you know who to contact if you need any help in the future? Please circle Y /N

Comments:



Thank you for completing this questionnaire, we really value your comments and views.
